
Boldmere PTA Summer Fair  

Are you attending the Fair and able to help 

out (children welcome) on any of our stalls 

for either the first hour (3:30-4:30), second 

hour (4:30-5:30) or both? 

• Sweet & Treats 

• Donuts & Popcorn 

• Ice creams & Slushies 

• The Bar 

• Inflatables 

• Alpaca petting / feeding (new for 2023!) 

• Lucky gifts  

• Bottle tombola 

• Raffle ticket sales 

• Teacher stocks 

• Arts & Crafts 

 

This event can only run with the help of 

lovely volunteers like you, any help is really 

appreciated. Please either sign up on the  

volunteers section of the PTA website or 

contact us by email if you are able to help 

out. Thank You in advance!  

Due to the uncertainties around the 

recently announced teaching strikes 

on 5th and 7th July, we have taken 

the decision to change the date of 

this year’s Summer Fair. The event 

will now take place on Friday 14th 

July from 3:30 -  5:30pm.  

This year we are kindly asking for 

the following donations for the Fair: 

- A bottle for the tombola - this can 

be any unopened, in date bottle 

(alcohol, soft drinks, bubble bath, 

perfume, toiletries, etc) 

- A “Lucky Gift” - this is a gift to the 

value of at least £1 inside a box or 

bag which you can decorate or wrap 

as you wish.  

Please bring donations to the PTA 

trolley before/after school on Wed 

12th and Thu 13th July. Thank You!  

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere/index.cfm?event=myAccount&activeTab=MyVolunteering
mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com

